
 
 

 

 

 

08/25/10 

 

 

Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: J9CWMD1X 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of AnyDATA to apply to the FCC for a change in 

identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. 

 

This authorization applies to Qualcomm, FCC ID: J9CWMD1X.                                   

 

We are aware that AnyDATA intends to market the above referenced product under their own FCC ID: 

P4M-DTW200D. 
 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

  

 Paul Guckian, VP  

 5775 Morehouse Drive  

 San Diego, CA 92121 

 858-651-1547 


